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INTERN POSITIONS 

 

St John’s College is seeking suitable candidates studying a PGCE part-time to be interns at the school in 2020: 

• Candidates must hold an undergraduate degree at the time of commencing the internship.  
• Candidates must wish to become teachers in the FET phase. 
• Candidates must provide proof of application to a recognised institution to study for a PGCE in 2020. 
• Candidates will be expected to participate in a rigorous interview process conducted at St John’s 

College to ascertain their suitability.   
• Candidates must be prepared to become involved in extramural activities in both the sporting and 

cultural spheres of the school.     
• Interns will receive financial assistance with tuition fees as well as a monthly stipend   
• St John’s College will support and mentor the interns involved in the programme, ensuring that the 

interns fulfil the requirements of the PGCE course, while also discharging their teaching and 
extramural duties to the school.  

• St John’s College is under no obligation to provide employment to any of the interns upon the 
completion of their PGCE nor to find a placement for them at any other school.   

• St John’s College undertakes to give priority to the selection of graduates from previously 
disadvantaged communities.  

• Any offer of an internship will be subject to admission of the intern to a recognised institution to 
study for a PGCE in 2020. 

• Please note: St John’s College does not offer any commercial subjects at NSC level. 

 

Interested students should submit the following:   

A CV, letter of application, academic transcript and proof of application to study a PGCE to 
internships@stjohnscollege.co.za by Monday 10 June. 

The school reserves the right not to proceed with the filling of the post. The appointment of candidates is at 
the sole discretion of St John’s College, taking into account factors such as the St John’s College Employment 
Equity Policy. An application will not in itself entitle the applicant to an interview or appointment and failure 
to meet the minimum requirements of the advertised post will result in applicants automatically disqualifying 
themselves from consideration. Only short-listed candidates will be contacted. If you have not heard from St 
John’s College within two weeks of the closing date, please assume that you have been unsuccessful in your 
application. 
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